
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• The November issue of Ski magazine lists the
10  Best  Mountains  You’ve  Never  Skied  and
Probably  Haven’t  Even  Heard  Of.  LTN  thinks
people should get out more. Kirkwood and Mt.
Rose are on that list.

• Do you want to see winter recreational activities offered at
the Tahoe City Golf Course this winter? Then attend the Tahoe
City Parks and Rec committee meeting Nov. 14 at 8am where a
proposal will be presented from a concessionaire to offer
winter recreation. This proposal will go to the full board
Nov. 16 at 8:30am. For more info, call (530) 583.3440.

• Gov. Jerry Brown has appointed Jim Clark, Kris Hartnett and
Robert  Levy,  all  of  Markleeville,  to  the  18th  District
Agricultural  Association,  Eastern  Sierra  Tri-Counties  Fair
Board.

• Expect many local, state and federal offices to be closed
Nov. 12 in recognition of Veterans Day.

• Here are the Caltrans roadwork schedules for the Sierra
and El Dorado-Tahoe for the coming week.
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